
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
IN THE MATTER OF STATE AND FEDERAL AID 

FOR THE IMPROVEMENT AT 
THE WASHINGTON ISLAND AIRPORT 

TOWN OF WASHINGTON, DOOR COUNTY, WISCONSIN 
 

The Town of Washington, County of Door, Wisconsin, is considering 
petitioning the State of Wisconsin, Department of Transportation, for state and 
federal aid to undertake the following development at the Washington Island: 

 
 1. Purchase of personal property (hangar #1) at the Washington Island  
  Airport. 
 
 2. Design and construction of airport/flight planning/multipurpose building  
  and any necessary related work. 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Washington, County of Door, Wisconsin,  
will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 18th, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. in the Rutledge 

Room at the Community Center on Main Road. 
 

All interested persons are invited to attend and present their views on the need for the 
proposed airport development. 

 
Parking for persons with disabilities, an accessible entrance at the gym door 

and wheel chairs are available at the building.  Please call the Town office at (920)847-
2522 between 8:00 a.m. and 12 o'clock (noon) at least one day in advance of the 

meeting to make specific accessibility requests. 
 

 
 
Joel Gunnlaugsson, Town Chairman 
 
 
 


